
 

                         
BROOMHAUGH C OF E FIRST SCHOOL  

Weekly Message 3 July 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As another week draws to a close we welcome the news this week that there is an expectation all our children will 
return to school in September and we can begin our  year altogether, as we should be! Obviously when I say we will all 
start together, we are having to let our fabulous Year Four children and the lovely Mrs Yates move on to their next 
adventures but we are very much looking forward to seeing them all at the 'Special Shindig Event' being planned. We 
hope this night will add to some already happy memories of their time here at BFS. 

We are still committed to plan carefully and review our risk assessments and procedures to ensure we are taking 
measures to minimise all possible risks to help us control the spread of this unwelcome pandemic. 

Current guidance appears to be suggesting we should be able to offer the Squirrels wrap around care in September too. 
Interest from our new reception children has been gathered.  

Information relating to September plans and risk assessments will be sent to you as soon as we can get them in place 
but for now we are just very happy to share that our plan is to be open full time to all children and Squirrels Wrap 
around Care will be running. 

The end of the year is as busy as ever despite us not having all children with us. I have spent my time reading reports 
over the last few evenings and I continue to be proud of all the children and the teachers. Equally this year I must 
acknowledge and I wish to thank so many parents and family members who have specifically helped the children grow 
and progress in their learning  and development in these most difficult of times. The children's reports will be issued in 
the final week of term and I am sure you will be proud to read them. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Miss Ainsley and Mrs Gray 

 
     


